
LEGAL NOTICE  
PLANNING BOARD  

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the following 
applications on Thursday, February 20, 2020 starting at 7:00 p.m. in the Eileen Dondero Foley Council 
Chambers, City Hall, Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire.        
 
The application of the Weeks Realty Trust, and Carter Chad, Owners and Tuck Realty Corporation, 
Applicant for property located at 3110 Lafayette Road requesting Site Plan Review approval for the 
demolition of an existing single family home and construction of 18 residential townhomes in 5 structures 
with a total building footprint of 15,880 s.f. and 47,252 s.f. of gross floor area with associated site 
improvements, grading, utilities, stormwater management and landscape improvements.  Review Said 
property is shown on Assessor Map 292, Lot 151-1 and lies within the Single Residence B (SRB) District. 
 
The request of JSA Trust and Powerhouse Realty Trust, Owners, for property located at 361 Hanover 
Street for Design Review of construction of a 2-story, 2,645 s.f. addition to the existing office building, a 
14,615 s.f. addition to the existing building and a 3-story mixed-use building consisting of a ground floor 
non-residential use and 2-stories of residential use.  Said property is shown on Assessor Map 138 Lot 63 
and lies within the Character District 5 (CD5) District. 
 
The request of Vaughan Street Hotel, LLC and Stone Creek Realty, LLC, Owners and XXS Hotels, 
LLC, Applicant, for properties located at 299 Vaughan Street and 53 Green Street for Design Review 
for the construction of a 5-story hotel with community space.  Said properties are shown on Assessor Map 
124 Lot 10 and Assessor Map 119 Lot 2 and lie within in the Character District 5 (CD5) District. 
 
        Juliet T.H. Walker, AICP 

Planning Director 
 

Note:  The Agenda for the Planning Board meeting will differ from the Legal Notice. For information on the 
Agenda call the Planning Department at 610-7217 during the week of February 17, 2020, or check the City’s 

website at www.cityofportsmouth.com/planportsmouth/planning-board.  
 

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired – if you wish to attend a meeting and need 
assistance, please contact the Human Resources office at 610-7274 one week prior to the meeting.  

 

http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/planportsmouth/planning-board

